
 

 

Year 2 information 

Hi Year 2!   

 

I hope you are all keeping well and your children still have those lovely smiles on their faces.  We are all 

missing them and hope we get to see them again soon.  It must be incredibly hard for you all to be stuck at 

home, but I know many of you are using the opportunity to develop other skills with your children such as 

arts, crafts and cooking.  I’m sure the best part is eating the delicious snacks! 

 

During this time, it can be difficult to know what to teach your children and how to help them with their 

learning.  Last week there was an online platform created with a sequence of lessons for children and 

broken down into year groups.  The website is https://www.thenational.academy/  My advice for the year 2 

children is to follow the English and Maths planning each day.  The English is spelling, reading, writing and 

grammar and the videos tell you what you need and what you will learn each day.  The maths covers a 

range of different areas and this week has been shape.  You must start with lesson one and follow in order 

as they will not make sense otherwise.  There are videos and activities that you can follow with your child 

and support them.  You will need paper and a pen/pencil for most of them.  There are foundation subjects 

on there, but they are not relevant to your child’s learning in year 2.  However, it will not harm them if they 

want to do it, but they will find it complicated.  As much or as little as you can do will benefit your child 

greatly.   

 

I would also like to share some good news with you.  During the Easter break, Mrs Phillips welcomed a 

baby son called Oscar and Miss Bright welcomed a daughter called Savannah.  Both families are doing really 

well.  Mrs Phillips would like to say thank you for the generous cards and presents that were given to her 

and she is sad she doesn’t get to see you in person.   

 

We hope to see you again soon Year 2 and have the chance to say a proper goodbye before you move on 

to the Junior School. 

 

Take care 

 

Year 2 Team  

 

https://www.thenational.academy/

